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EVALUATION OF ADMINISTRATIVE PERSONNEL

 
 
The continuing evaluation of administrative staff members is necessary to enable the Board to 
monitor the effectiveness and competence of such staff members and to assist them in the 
improvement of their professional performance.  
 
For purposes of this policy, “administrative staff members” shall include licensed personnel 
holding a position of associate superintendent, director, building principal, vice principal, 
supervisor, dean.  
 
The Superintendent or designee shall evaluate annually the performance of all administrative 
personnel and make recommendations regarding their employment.  Upon request, the 
Superintendent will make a report to the Board on administrative performance and/or evaluation.  
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